Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 1:41 PM

To: ‘Mona Hsieh'

Cc: 'PatrickYKong@gmail.com'; Ben Halsted (ben@envirest.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO3164

Mona,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has received the report. However, the report will be denied in the State
Water Resources Control Board's (SWRCBs) GeoTracker website by July 10, 2015 pending upload of as the requisite
EDF and GEO_MAP documents. Please have your consultant upload the EDF and GEO_MAP documents prior to July
10, 2015 to avoid the denial. The GEO_REPORT need not be re-submitted.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

From: Mona Hsieh [mailto:mona.hsieh@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 9:52 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO3164

Hi Keith,

How are you? | would like to verify that you have received the technical reports you requested. | understand it
is due today and | hope my consultant has uploaded them correctly for you. Please let me know if you don’t
have them. Thank you.

Best regards,

Mona Hsieh

Green Oak Builders Inc.
888 Brannan St #101
San Francisco, CA
510-928-7888

From: keith.nowell@acgov.org
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 3:23 PM
To: Mona Hsieh

Mona,

| did not cc Environmental Restoration Services (ERS) in my IRAP approval letter. My understanding was that Almar
replaced ERS. Please let me know if ERS will continue as joint consultant on the subject fuel leak case, as you have
indicated below. If so, | will continue to included them as a cc.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell



From: Mona Hsieh [mailto:mona.hsieh@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 4:28 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Patrick Kong

Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO3164

Dear Mr. Nowell,

Thank you for your swift response and your approval. We will continue to work diligently with Almar
Environmental and Environmental Restoration Service until our site meets your standard.

Best regards,

Mona Hsieh

Green Oak Builders Inc.
888 Brannan Street #101
San Francisco, CA 94103

510-928-7888

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>

To: "mona.hsieh@yahoo.com™ <mona.hsieh@yahoo.com>; "'patrickykong@gmail.com™ <patrickykong@gmail.com>
Cc: 'Forrest Cook' <cook.forrest@gmail.com>; "Roe, Dilan, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; "Nowell, Keith, Env.
Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 3:18 PM

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3164

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case,
RO0003164

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



